
To who it May concern, my name is Jon Arms, I am the former Mayor of Waterloo, and a resident of Linn 
county.  
 
It is my personal believe that law abiding citizens should not be punished by this law, which they will. It 
is unconstitutional, only the hard working tax payers will suffer from another law which will in the end 
only criminalize law abiding citizens and hinder their efforts to protect their family if a situation were to 
arise.  
 
We don't need more laws, we just need to actually enforce the ones we have.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 


